
STEDHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 
School Lane, Stedham 

Midhurst, West Sussex, GU29 0NY 

 
Telephone (01730) 813522 
Fax (01730) 817241 
e-mail: office@stedham.w-sussex.sch.uk 
www.stedham.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Responsibility    Confidence   Motivation   Creativity   Independence 

 
 

Headteacher 
Mrs Sally Dreckmann 

 

Friday 21st June 2019 
 

SPORTS DAY – Friday 5th July at Stedham Sports Field 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Sports Day is fast approaching.  This year we have decided to do things slightly 
differently after the success last year of holding the event in the morning.  The plan is 

that you bring the children directly to Stedham Sports Field (please ask if you’re not 
sure where it is) between 9 and 9.15am.  Any children in breakfast club will be walked 

down with a member of staff.  The children will be registered and organised into their 
teams, with the aim of starting at 9.30am.   

 

The first part of the morning will be a ‘round robin’ of 8 activities to challenge your 
children using skills such as throwing, jumping and aiming.  The children will achieve 

points for the activities which will contribute to the overall team score.  After a short 
refreshment break we shall commence the races, rounding off with a race for pre-

schoolers. 
 

Lunch 
We think we will probably complete all the races between 11.30 and 12.00.  We are 

then going to have a whole school and family picnic lunch, to which you are all invited.  
The school kitchen will be closed on this day meaning everyone will need a packed 

lunch and drink, so please cancel any KS2 hot lunches booked for this date.  
 

If your child is eligible for free school meals and you cannot provide them with a packed 
lunch yourself, please come and talk to us.  

  

At the end of the picnic, around 1pm, you will have the choice of taking the children 
home early, or they can walk back to school with us and remain there until they are 

collected as usual at 3.30pm.   
  

Plan B 
This event will of course only happen if the weather is dry.  We shall make a decision as 

to whether or not we go ahead based on the weather forecast.  If we have to postpone 
to our reserve day (Friday 12th July) I shall notify you all by text, the afternoon of 



 

 

Thursday 4th July.  If the event is postponed, the children will all still need their 

packed lunch as the kitchen will be closed. 

 
 

Please bring rugs or picnic chairs to sit on while you enjoy the activities.  If anyone has 
a gazebo that they are able to bring and erect for the children to sit under, that would 

be appreciated.  There will be some parking on the field if the weather is dry.   
 

Here’s hoping for good weather! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Sally Dreckmann 


